RESOLUTION NO. 2561

BE IT RESOLVED by the City of Salisbury, Maryland that the following individual is reappointed to the Central City District Commission for the term ending as indicated:

Name Joel V. Olive <u>Term Ending</u> 9/30/2017

The above resolution was introduced, read and passed at the regular meeting of the Council of the City of Salisbury held on the 26 day of October 2015.

Kimberly R. Nichols

CITY CLERK

Laura Mitchell
COUNCIL VICE
PRESIDENT

APPROVED BY ME THIS day of October 2015

James Treton, Jr.

MAYOR

INTER	
OFFICE	MEMO

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

To:

Tom Stevenson

From:

Karen Nolan

Subject:

Reappointment to the Central City District Committee

Date:

October 2. 2015

Mayor Ireton would like to reappoint the following person to the Central City District Commission.

<u>Name</u>

Joel V. Olive

Term Ending

09/30/2017

Attached you will find information from Mr. Olive and the Resolution necessary for his reappointment. Please forward this information to the City Council so it may be placed on their agenda for the next Council meeting. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Attachment

JOEL V. OLIVE 300 Newton Street, Salisbury, Maryland (410)430-5114 [jolive@mojossalisbury.com

Thursday, September 24, 2015

Jim Ireton City Administrator Office of the Mayor City of Salisbury Maryland 125 N. Division Street Salisbury, Maryland 21801-4940

Dear Mayor Jim Ireton,

As a proud member of the Salisbury community, I would like to continue with being involved with the ever growing development of the City of Salisbury. I have a strong interest in the community and downtown as a whole. With that being said I would like to continue my position on the Central City District Commission. I believe that I am still qualified to assist in advising the Mayor and Council on various issues in the Central Business District in matters pertaining to parking, bond financing, property acquisition, special tax district rates, and the general advancement of the area.

I appreciate you taking the time to review my credentials and experience. Again, I thank you for your consideration in this matter. If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at (410)430-5114. I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,

In One

Ohr you obay with reappointment